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Secretaries to Ministries 

Chief Secretaries of Provinces 

Heads of Departments 

 

Collecting and Recycling of Waste Papers in Public Institutions 
 

 

Your attention is hereby drawn to Public Finance Circular No: 01/2020 dated 28.08.2020, which 

has been issued combining the Public Finance Circulars and Treasury Operations Circulars in 

order to revise the provisions in the Financial Regulations of 1992. 

 

02. Since the National Paper Company Limited, which is a fully state-owned company, uses only 

waste paper as its raw material at present, the files and paper which are due to be disposed in 

accordance with the current formal methodology should be disposed after charging the price 

determined by the National Paper Company Limited paying attention to the provisions in 

paragraph II, Section 11 of the above-mentioned circular.  
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